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5th May 2021 
 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 
On the morning of Monday 17th May a company called WonderDome will be visiting both Elm 
and Rowan class, as part of their Space topic. Due to the pandemic, the children are unable to 
visit the planetarium, therefore we are very excited to be bringing the planetarium to them.  
 
WonderDome Planetarium is an incredible way to learn about the wonders of space due to the 
unique environment the dome creates. There is specialised visual and audio equipment which 
projects onto the inside of the planetarium giving a 360-degree experience, which is totally 
immersive. 
 
The school will be subsidising this event, however we kindly ask for donation of £3 for each child 
via the Schoolsbuddy system for this event. We are looking forward to a fun, educational 
morning! 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Miss Furnell 
Rowan Class Teacher 
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